
With so many great Fords on the market, it can be really tough to know 
what to pick. If you're looking for a safe, reliable, good looking model of 
car you can't go wrong with a nice, neat, compact Ford. With the latest 

ranges offering all the latest technology, and so many choices for 
customization and personalization, you've already got enough to think 

about without trying to decide what's worth test-driving. 
 

So let's make it simple for you, here are three Ford compacts well worth 
a test drive: 

 
 

The Ford Fiesta has come a long way in recent years and has undergone 
a serious makeover. The new Fiesta ST packs a serious, turbocharged 

punch, with a direct-injected engine offering a 1.6 liter 197 horsepower 
featuring EcoBoost® technology. Paired with a six-speed and seriously 
slick manual transmission this is a small car with a lot going for it. The 

handling is agile, and the suspension offers a uniquely sporty twist, 
combined with enhanced Torque Vectoring Control tech ensures perfect 

cornering. 
 

If the power and handling of the Fiesta aren't enough for you, it has 
enough style to win your over. More than that, with 10 paint colors 

ranging from Hot Pepper Red to Outrageous Green and Lightning Blue, 
all in metallic shades, there's plenty of scope for allowing your 

personality to shine through. 
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The Focus ST is a fun and sporty option that's still compact and offers 
high specs and a lot of great quirks. With a unique and brightly-tipped 
central exit exhaust and a rear spoiler inspired by a desire for exquisite 

performance, it looks great and drives even better. Optional extras 
include super-sporty wheels in 18-inch machined aluminum plus black- 
painted pockets. If that sounds good, you're going to love the red disc 

brake calipers for the front and rear. 
 

The Focus has been designed for fun and has a lot of powerful features 
to ensure a smooth ride. The Standard Torque Vectoring Control39 allows 

you to steer and corner effortlessly as the front wheels easily grip the 
road even in slippy conditions. Add to this extra features including Active 
Grille Shutters, electric power-assisted steering (EPAS), and a PowerShift 

or SelectShift® both six-speed automatic transmissions.   
 
 

The Ford C-Max Hybrid is another great compact choice, with both 
EcoGuide and SmartGauge the C-Max has multiple LCD displays, all of 

which can be customized to help you better tweak your driving habits to 
get the most out of your car. C-Max Hybrid offers extremely high 

performance with combined 188 horsepower, plus an all-electric mode 
that's capable of achieving a top speed of 85 mph. This dynamic motor 

gives you all the benefits of combined energy from a 2.0L Atkinson-cycle 
engine and lithium-ion battery. 

 
With so many great choices of Ford, we're certain you'll find the perfect 

compact motor in either the C-Max, Focus, or Fiesta. 

The Ford Focus ST

C-Max


